Lucca, 11th May 2017

 Xiu-Xia Song, 

Director, Editorial Office 
World Journal of Clinical Oncology 
 

Dear Xiu-Xia Song,  ,

Thank you very much for your kind letter and for the constructive comments made by you and the Reviewers concerning the manuscript entitled "Predictive role of PD-L1 assay in NSCLC patients treated with immune checkpoint inhibitor" (N. 33517) to be considered for publication in the  World Journal of Clinical Oncology.  
We are pleased to send you the manuscript carefully revised according to your suggestions as well as the pertinent criticisms of the Reviewers.

Concerning the language, we have subjected the manuscript to a native speaker of english reviewer for the relative corrections.
  We have modified the reference style according to the editor indications.  

In order to help you and the Reviewers in the identification of the modifications to the revised manuscript, we have   attached a version of the manuscript with the changes highlighted in red and a file with the final version of the manuscript

We hope that the present version of the manuscript satisfactorily addresses all the observations made by you and the Reviewers and meets the quality standard for publication in  World Journal of Clinical Oncology 
Thank you very much for your kind attention.
Yours sincerely,
Carmelo Tibaldi, MD
